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From: Doumit Matt
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 3:23 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: FW: SB 687

 
 

MATT DOUMIT| Analyst 
Legislative Policy and Research Office 

Oregon State Capitol 
900 Court St NE Rm. 453 
Salem, OR 97301 
503-986-1514 

Senate Committee on Human Services 
 

From: Marissa Bunker [mailto:mbunkerdc@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2017 12:25 PM 
To: Doumit Matt <Matt.Doumit@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: SB 687 

 
Mr. Matt Doumit, 
 
My name is Dr. Marissa Bunker. I am a chiropractor and my husband is an Anesthsiologist. I am very concerned with the 
growing trend of parent being reported to CPS with threats to have their children removed when they choose not to 
vaccinate. Choosing to decline vaccines does NOT constitute child abuse. Sadly, what should be obvious,  must be put 
into law to stop the overreach of CPS and of the medical community. After years of in depth research we have chose what 
we feel is best for our children and we hope that Oregon will stand up for parental rights. Please support SB 687 which 
adds ONE SIMPLE LINE of text to the current law.  
The summary: Provides that definition of "abuse" does not include refusal to vaccinate child or decision to delay 
vaccination of child. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this important matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Marissa Bunker, DC 
 


